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“Winter conference is a gathering of college students experiencing Jesus, growing together in our faith, and discover-
ing our place in the Mission of God.”

This December, from the 27th through the 
31st, I (Emily) was assigned the task of lead-
ing the entire videography team for Winter 
Conference in Indianapolis. 

While I was excited about this op-
portunity, I was also very nervous - 
I’ve never before lead a team like 
this, and I wanted to do the best job I 
could at capturing this year’s conference 
through video, producing videos to use at 
the conference, and collecting footage to 
use for promotional material next year. 

It was a challenge, as I anticipated, filled with many tiny mishaps, obstacles, and incredibly long hours - all made 
more difficult by being 22 weeks pregnant. But, thank God, it went so well!

Our team of 4 worked hard all week, capturing hundreds of hours of  footage, producing four short videos to be 
used at the conference, and filming one special project that I hope will be edited and available to share with you 
soon. 

While I was working behind the 
scenes, over 100 staff worked 
together to produce a conference 
and interact with students to help 
them learn more about God, serve 
the community of Indianapolis, 
and discern what further steps God 
might be asking them to take after 
the conference. We experienced 
some incredible things!

Scan the QR code below to view a 
recap video my team reproduced 
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Yours in Christ,

Winter Conference
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PRAISE + PRAYER REQUESTS

•	 For the students at Winter Conference, that 
their hearts may continue to turn towards Jesus 

•	 For the upcoming semester - as you are receiv-
ing this, we are likely meeting with students 
with the intent to share the Gospel and making 
plans for the next semester with our student 
leaders and involved students. Please pray for 

the Lord to continue to work and move on our 
campuses.

•	 For our family. Specifically, for a continued 
healthy pregnancy. For our entire family to stay 
healthy and avoid illness. And for the Holy Spirit 
to continue to work on the hearts and minds of 
Elliott and Judah.

We enjoyed a wonderful Christmas, visiting with family and celebrating the birth of Jesus.

Emily and Baby Boy Selway continue to do well! Baby Boy #3 is growing exactly as he should. Emily continues to 
feel about as well as can be expected for someone who is six month pregnant. Please continue praying for the 
health and wellness of both mom and baby. In particular, Baby Boy is breech at the moment, so please pray he 
would flip into the correct position for birth.

Both of our other boys are also doing well. Elliott is continuing to thrive in homeschooling, currently blasting 
through kindergarten math and I think soon we’ll move on to first grade math. Judah has finally found his voice 
and never stops talking (a great improvement from nearly needing a referral to speech therapy!) They are very 
excited for the arrival of their new sibling.


